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Subject: Objection re Seat of Kooyong

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear AEC
| am objecting strongly to an aspect of the redrawing of the boundary for the Seat of Kooyong. It is proposed to put
the boundary along Highfield Road in Camberwell. The Seat of Kooyong should continue to Warrigal Road and
Toorak Road as there is little connection across Warrigal Road into the Seat of Chisholm. It makes no sense to end
the new boundary at Highfield Road as those beyond this road, in the small area to Warrigal Road/Toorak Road, are
oriented into the Camberwell/Hartwell area. You are totally dividing a community and are strongly urged to
reconsider your divisive redrawing of the boundary.

Gary L. Israel

Camberwell

v



	vic24-OB0098-Gary_L_Israel-coversheet
	vic24-OB0098-Gary_Israel-redacted



